
Public Notice 
City of Rochester Event—Open to the Public 

 
Electric Bus Ribbon Cutting 

Friday July 8, 2022, 12:30 to 2:30 p.m. 
 

Public Works & Transit Operations Center 
4300 East River Road NE Rochester, MN 

 
A quorum of City Council members may be present.  

No official business will be conducted. The event is open to the public. 
For information, contact Nick Lemmer 507-328-2409 

 


